Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MRGMiami
The Florida Department of Transportation, District One, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: CANCELLED Joint in-person State Road 78 and State Road 31 Alternatives Public Meeting Tuesday, December 6, 2022, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; CANCELLED State Road 78 Virtual Alternatives Public Meeting Thursday, December 8, 2022, 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. (online only); CANCELLED State Road 31 Virtual Alternatives Public Meeting Tuesday, December 13, 2022, 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. (online only).

PLACE: CANCELLED Joint in-person meeting at the Lee Civic Center, 11831 Bayshore Road, Fort Myers, FL 33917

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Due to ongoing hurricane relief efforts in Lee County, the Florida Department of Transportation, District One, is cancelling the Public Meetings for the State Road 78 and State Road 31 Project Development and Environment (PD&E) studies.

These public meetings are no longer scheduled for Tuesday, December 6th (joint in-person public meeting), Thursday, December 8th (virtual State Road 78 public meeting), and Tuesday, December 13th (virtual State Road 31 public meeting).

These Public Meetings will be rescheduled for a later date (after the holidays), as yet to be determined.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
For more information, you may contact: State Road 78 Project Manager, Steven A. Andrews, Steven.Andrews@dot.state.fl.us, 1(863)519-2270.
State Road 31 Project Manager, Patrick Bateman, Patrick.Bateman@dot.state.fl.us, 1(863)519-2792.
